
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

North Kyme in a 

Nutshell             May 2022 

 

Welcome to the Platinum Jubilee edition of North Kyme in a 

Nutshell!                                   

As the country is looking towards celebrating the amazing achievement of 
Queen Elizabeth’s 70th year as our monarch, North Kyme is planning it’s own 
celebrations.  We have a weekend of fun lined up with the itinerary on the 
enclosed leaflet.  

We would also like to encourage you to decorate your house, garden, fence, 
lamp post in the jubilee theme and enter the jubilee themed Scarecrow 
competition all in time for the 28th May.  Let’s make North Kyme look jubilant! 

Parish Council News 
Since the last newsletter there have been some changes within the Parish 
Council: we have said good bye to Jack and Andy Yeomans and welcome to 
Ness Taylor and Trish Chaisty as your new councillors. On behalf of their 
colleagues and the parish I would like to thank Andy and Jack for their 
contribution to the Parish Council and wish them well for the future. 

May is the time when North Kyme holds it Annual Parish Meeting. So what is 

that? It is a separate meeting not a Council meeting, a legacy from the Middle 

Ages, when local councils did not exist, and all local decision making was 

carried out by meetings of the whole community 

The Annual Parish Meeting is open to all electors of the Parish, who have the 

right to  attend and also to speak on any matter of local interest. It is the prime 

opportunity to ensure the Council are acting on the needs and  wishes of the 

community.  

North Kyme’s meeting will take place at the village hall on 11th May at 7pm if 

you want to come along.  Refreshments will be available. 

Village Hall Regulars 

Monday - From 6pm Follow My Lead –6pm Puppy Class & 7pm 
Beginners Class   Contact Kelly to book your space on 07584 018147  
www.followmyleadconingsby.co.uk   
 
Tuesday 10.30am – 12 (term time) Kyme Kids – Parents & Tots  
We have a wide range of toys for all ages come along for a drink and a 
chat. Have a chance to meet other parents, For more information call 
Ann on 861504 or Jackie on 860279.  
 
Tuesday 6.30 – 7.30pm Jazzercise Contact Kirsty on 07800821180. 
www.facebook.com/jazzerciselincs 
 
4th Wednesday of the month 10 – 4pm Pinwheel Quilters contact 
georginamurdoch@yahoo.co.uk or 01526 860636 
 
Thursday from 5.30 SpartansTaekwondo 07870 322223 
timmspaul@aol.com.  
 
3rd Friday of month 10am – 4pm Stitch in Kyme 

                
Forthcoming Events 

 
3rd May and each Tuesday of May Trial Bar open at the Village Hall 
from 7pm 
 
11th May Annual Parish Meeting from 7pm Refreshments available 
 
22nd May Quiz night at the Plough with quizmaster Ashley Limb  
 
27th May Short Mat Bowls evening starting 7.30 Bar available 
 
The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Events –at the Village Hall 
2nd June  Beer, BBQ & Beacon lighting at 21.45pm 
4th June Dance with Boston Jive followed by Retro Vinyl Disco   
5th June Street Party & Family Fun Day for more information see poster 

enclosed 

 
8th July Summer Bingo Eyes down at 7pm 
 
20th August 2pm to 5pm Village Show  See schedule for details 
 
 

http://www.followmyleadconingsby.co.uk/?fbclid=IwAR0BbBrgh89yYzxyut8EaH7F76TI-lBU3KcXnzEYz7qlyU5dHT4n3BTu9jw
http://www.facebook.com/jazzerciselincs
mailto:georginamurdoch@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:timmspaul@aol.com


 

 

North Kesteven Lottery was set up to support community projects in the 
local area, North Kesteven Lottery operates on the principle of raising money 
within the community for the community.  

In a time of shrinking budgets and increased community need, North Kesteven 
Lottery enables people to support the causes they care most about. 

A ticket for North Kesteven Lottery costs £1 a week and 60p will go directly to 
good causes! 

Support your Village Hall by nominating them as a beneficiary. 
https://www.nklottery.co.uk/support/find-a-good-cause 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

There has been a couple of successful Short Mat Bowls Social evenings held 
at the village hall in recent weeks. Providing there is enough interest this will 
become a regular fixture on the village calendar again, however we are 
looking for someone to help to run it.  The next evening will be Friday 27th 
May.  If you’d like a go or feel you could help please come along. All welcome. 

 

News from Millie and team at The Plough   

We are keeping nice and busy here at The Plough. Our urger and Pint night 
on a Wednesday night is proving to be very successful with everyone keen to 
try our venison burger.  

Our Monthly Afternoon Teas are also proving to be a hit. More information for 
our afternoon teas can be found on our website or on our Facebook page.  

We are hoping to do a ‘Ploughman’s and Pint’ themed afternoon tea for 
Father’s Day. Menu and dates will be confirmed soon!  

 Ashley is doing a brilliant job at hosting our Monthly Quiz 
Nights on a Sunday. Lots of teams regularly joining us so the 
competition to be the winning team is getting very high.  

Next quiz night is on Sunday 22nd May. Starts at 7:30 with 
pizzas available from 7:00pm. Teams of up to 6 people, Free 
to enter. Prize for the winning team donated by us! 

The most exciting news is we have been 
nominated for an award for the Best 
restaurant/pub in the England’s business 

awards 2022. We would love for you to show your support by 
voting for us at www.nominees.info/vote. A huge achievement 
for us all! 

                        

Would anyone be interested in having a yard/car boot sale in Kyme? 

 I am considering organising a day within the village when we all sell our 
surplus stuff on the same day.  If you are interested please either email me 
as below or call me on 01526 860004 and leave your telephone number so I 
can let you know when it goes ahead. 

 

 

If you have any entries for the newsletter:- email northkymenewsletter@gmail.com or 

submit in writing to 35 Main Street, North Kyme. 

We will be issuing all children living within the parish who are 

under the age of 16 with a commemorative coin to celebrate the 

jubilee.  Please can you contact the Parish Clerk on 01526 860004 

before 18th May to register your children as only those registered 

beforehand will receive a coin. 

 

Saturday 20th August between 
2pm & 5pm 

Open to all!  All entries must be entered at the village hall between 
9am & 11am 

 

 

 
The Village Show is back !   

https://www.nklottery.co.uk/support/find-a-good-cause
http://www.nominees.info/vote?fbclid=IwAR1zVHAzclhaqvZYs1fmUGMBBvmUNwVg5_BokQIYiSZoDJlJbGGxZHnLzCA
mailto:northkymenewsletter@gmail.com

